
The Blissfield Community Schools Board of Education is seeking to fill a
Board position vacancy.

Board Trustee Tyler Wyse resigned his position on July 22, due to relocation
outside of the District.

The board has 30 days to replace Wyse, according to state law.

Qualifications for a replacement Board member are:
● Must be a registered voter in the school district
● Must be at least 18 years of age
● Must be a U.S. citizen
● Must be a resident of the state of Michigan for at least 30 days, and a

resident of the Blissfield Community Schools district.

The board will appoint a person to fill the vacant Board position at its August
19, 2024 meeting.

Letters of interest must be received by Scott Riley, Superintendent by 12:00
p.m. on Friday, August 9, 2024. Letters may be emailed to Superintendent
Riley at sriley@blissfieldschools.us or mailed to 630 S. Lane Street, Blissfield,
MI.

Letters should minimally describe the candidates qualifications for the position
of school board member and reasons for wanting to serve on the school
board.
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